### Hawley Newsletter

September 2022





### Back to School with Circus fun!

We were thrilled to start the new school year with a wonderful family circus event on Wednesday 6th September. Happy's Circus provided excellent entertainment for all of the family.

"I thought it was really fun and like all of the different acts" Isabella Y6

"The circus made me happy because I liked all of the people in it" Isabelle Y2

"It was really good, they did lots of tricks and we even got sprayed with water - it was really fun!" Aneira Y4





#### Thank you!

All of our raffle prizes were kindly donated by the Moth Family. Your incredible generosity and support for Hawley Primary was incredibly kind and generous.

Congratulations to all of our raffle winners!

Thanks to Mrs Lody and all of the staff who supported this great event.

## Working together, we have raised a huge...

# £5,500

#### The Year Ahead

It was great to see so many parents at the Parent Information evenings this week. The slides will be posted on Seesaw if you were unable to attend.

We are looking forward to another fantastic year.